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Dr Juliet Bourke 
Chair 
Parliamentary Advisory Group on Bullying, Sexual Harassment and Serious Misconduct 
Parliament House 
6 Macquarie Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
 
By email:  harassment.free@parliament.nsw.gov.au  
 
 
 
Dear Dr Bourke, 

Thank you for your correspondence on behalf of the Parliamentary Advisory Group on Bullying, Sexual 
Harassment and Serious Misconduct (PAG), dated 22 July 2024, in relation to the Committee’s 
Review of the Independent Complaints Officer System (2023).  

The Committee is progressing its final report on this inquiry and will provide an update in due course. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Alex Greenwich MP 

Chair 
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